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Wildwood Lift Station Abandonment 

April 2024 

UTILITY PROJECT 

The project will replace an old, outdated lift station, which is located behind properties 
along Highland Terrace (within the Wildwood Estates Subdivision). Due to its location, 
the lift station is very difficult to access and maintain. The city is planning to abandon the 
lift station and reroute sewer lines to a proposed new gravity sewer main extending from 
Wildwood Drive. 
 
The City is coordinating with an engineer and residents on a proposed new gravity 
sanitary sewer main to replace the existing lift station. 
 
The engineer shall provide options where a gravity sewer main is feasible this spring 
before design drawings are finalized mid-year. The City anticipates that the project will 
require temporary construction and permanent easements. Construction is tentatively 
scheduled to start in late summer. 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Scott Balck 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

